
   

Corinthians Badminton Club 
2019 AGM Secretary’s Report 

 

This AGM concludes my second year as Club Secretary and it already feels like a lifetime. As in the 

previous season the club fielded 12 teams in the IDBL, comprising of 6 mixed teams, 4 men’s teams and 2 

ladies teams. Once again, the most teams fielded by a single club. 

 

Fortunately, in order to field that number of teams we have a strong and growing membership. This 

season we had 61 players, up 4 on the previous year.  

 

To summarise the league final positions if you are not already aware: - 

a. Ladies 

i. A – 4th  

ii. B – 6th Demoted to Div 3 

b. Men's 

i. A – 4th 

ii. B – 3rd  

iii. C – 5th  

iv. D – 3rd  

c. Mixed 

i. A – 5th 

ii. B – 1st Promoted to Div 1 

iii. C – 4th 

iv. D – 3rd  

v. E – 5th 

vi. F – 7th  

 

Thanks, as always to Brendan for sorting all the fixtures – never an easy task; 12 teams mean fitting in 72 

home matches in 26 match nights! 

 

The club entered the Playford Trophy again this year, and reached the Semi Final where they 

unfortunately lost in an away match to Glevering – overcoming the handicap in their hall was always 

going to be a big ask. 

 

The committee only met on two occasions this year; July to prep for the new season, and May to finalise 

the season. That said there are numerous conversations and emails that result in the smooth running of the 

club.  

 

Outside of Badminton the club try to encourage a wider social gathering and Sue McKinley has arranged 

a couple of curry nights. 

 

Any Questions 

 

Glenn Tooke 

Secretary 

Corinthians BC 


